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Gabrielle Shaw, CEO of the National Association for People Abused in Childhood (NAPAC), on behalf of IICSA Changemakers said:
 "It is encouraging to see the Government recognising the importance of combating violence against women and girls.
“Sadly, we know that all children can be at risk of, or subject to, child sexual abuse. The CSA Centre which is hosted by Barnardo's conservatively estimates that 500,000 children will experience some form of sexual abuse each year, yet the opportunity to focus specifically on tackling child sexual abuse wasn’t taken in the King's speech today.
“In October 2022, the Independent Inquiry into Child Sexual Abuse outlined 20 recommendations that would help prevent, recognise, and address child sexual abuse. To date, little action has taken place to deliver the ambitions of those recommendations.
“The new Government has an opportunity to set out a strong trajectory around tackling child sexual abuse and supporting victims. As IICSA Changemakers, we are ready to work with the new Government on how we can both prevent child sexual abuse and respond better when it is discovered."
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Taking action. Creating change. Preventing
child sexual abuse.




